
CHARLES F, REID 
CLERK OF THE HOUSE

(Tlie Mouse uf Mcpreseuhitibes
STATE OF SOUTH CAROLINA

P. 0. BOX 11867

Columbia 29211
(803) 734-2010

July 25,2013

SUITE 220
SOLOMON BLATT BUILDING 
1105 PENDLETON STREET 

COLUMBIA, SC 29201

The Honorable Nikki R. Haley 
Governor of South Carolina 
1205 Pendleton Street 
Columbia, SC 29201

Re: Appointments to State Ethics Commission of Mr. James Warren and Ms. Twana
N. Burris-Alcide

Dear Governor Haley:

It has just come to my attention that the South Carolina House of Representatives did not 
receive notice of your appointments of Mr. James I. Warren and Ms. Twana N. Burris-Alcide to 
the State Ethics Commission.

Pursuant to the provisions of South Carolina Code Section 8-13-310(B) appointments to 
the State Ethics Commission require "the advice and consent of the General Assembly." It 
appears that an error was made in the transmission of the appointments. Consequently, the 
appointment letters were mistakenly sent only to the South Carolina Senate.

Due to this error the House of Representatives was not able to carry-out its role in the 
appointment process.

On behalf of the House of Representatives I respectfully request that your office send the 
appropriate appointment letters to the House of Representatives so that the appointment 
procedures may be carried out as soon as possible.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Charles F. Reic 
Clerk of the House

cc: Secretary of State Mark Hammond
Mr. Herb Hayden

Sincerely,



Carroll, John

From: Carroll, John
Sent: Wednesday, February 27, 2013 4:33 PM
To: Patel, Swati
Subject: RE: Ethics Appointee

Will do.

From: Patel, Swati
Sent: Wednesday, February 27, 2013 4:31 PM
To: Carroll, John
Subject: Ethics Appointee

Can you let me know when you take care of the Twana Burris-Alcide appointment issue so I can let the Ethics 
Commission know.

Thanks.

Swati S. Patel
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor.South Carolina
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201
DD 803.734.5095
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Carroll, John

From: Carroll, John
Sent:
To:

Thursday, February 28, 2013 10:51 AM
Patel, Swati

Subject: RE: Ethics Appointee

The issue is taken care of.

The Senate Clerk has Ms. Burris-Alcide's immediate reappointment paperwork, and I was told it will be read on the floor 
today.

Thanks,
John

From: Patel, Swati
Sent: Wednesday, February 27, 2013 4:31 PM
To: Carroll, John
Subject: Ethics Appointee

Can you let me know when you take care of the Twana Burris-Alcide appointment issue so I can let the Ethics 
Commission know.

Thanks.

Swati S. Patel
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor.South Carolina
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201
DD 803.734.5095
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